A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP

% PACIFIC POWER it

February 13, 2009

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

David W. Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: DO NOT REDOCKET: Docket No. UE-090205 General Rate Increase to
Recover Increased Costs

Dear Mr. Danner:

On February 9, 2009, PacifiCorp, d.b.a. Pacific Power (the Company) filed an application for a
general rate increase, which included revised tariff sheets. Subsequent to the filing, the
Commission notified the Company that tariff Schedule 487T.3 that was submitted with the filing
was labeled as the first revision rather than the second revision. In accordance with WAC 480-
80-111(c), the purpose of this filing is to submit a replacement tariff sheet reflecting that this is
the second revision for tariff Schedule 48T.3. Please see attached the replacement tariff sheet

Schedule 48T.3.

If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact Cathie Allen, Washington
regulatory affairs manager, at (503) 813-5934.

Sincerely,

Andrea Kelly
Vice President, Regulation

Enclosure



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I certify that T have cause to be served the foregoing document, via overnight delivery, to

the following:

Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities
Irion Sanger

Davison Van Cleve, P.C.

333 S.W. Taylor, Suite 400

Portland, OR 97204

Telephone: (503) 241-7242

Facsimile: (503) 241-8160

Office of the Attorney General
Sarah A. Shifley

900 4th Avenue — Suite 2000
Seattle WA 98164

Telephone: (206) 389-2055
Facsimile: (206) 464-6451

DATED this 13" day of February, 2009.

Washington Utilities & Trans. Comm'n
Don Trotter

1400 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

PO Box 40128

Olympia WA 98504

Telephone: (360) 664-1160

Facsimile: (360) 586-1150

The Energy Project
Chuck Eberdt

1322 N. State St.
Bellingham, WA 98225
Telephone: (360) 733-6559
Facsimile: (360) 671-0541




